

August 10, 2023

Dear Friend of MACS,

I trust this annual letter finds you rejoicing in the Lord.

By now you should have received an email or text with the 2023-24

Michigan Association of Christian Schools membership information.

Please fill it out and send it in to our MACS office. If you have any questions, feel free to call Dr. Schmig and he will be glad to help you. I truly appreciate Tim's heart for serving our schools and his level-headedness in handling the legislation in Lansing and Washington D.C. Our association with AACS has been valuable in keeping us abreast of the ever-changing political climate in Washington D.C.

I am looking forward to seeing many of you at our 49th MACS Educators' Convention at Calvary of Midland on October 5-6, 2023. Thank you for partnering with us in the great cause of Christian education.

In Christ,

President

Dr. Douglas K. Jackson

Dr. Douglas R. Jackson 989-781-2340 Office

7306 E. Atherton Rd. Davison, MI 48423

Executive Director

Dr. Tim Schmig 810-513-3680